
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, Aug 24th, 2015 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:35 pm by Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Mike Sibley, Joe King and Richard Werner 
Others present:  Lindsey, Chief Hill, Councilman Tony, Councilman Jon, Mayor Speith and 
Chief Darren 
 

Approval of the minutes from the July 27th regular meeting.  Motion by Mike to 
approve the minutes as written, second by Joe; motion carried. 

 
Had scheduled conference call with the president of Public Safety Testing to discuss 

what they have to offer.  After hearing about the company and having all questions 
answered a motion by Joe to approve the switch to public safety testing; second by Mike. 

 
Chairman Werner to attend council meeting for approval and to answer any questions 

they may have.  Councilmen Tony and Jon and the Mayor were all supportive of the 
decision at the meeting. 

 
We will keep the current candidate on the eligibility list, but require them to re-take 

the Oral board with the other candidates when we have a legitimate list of three to test.  
Unless, Lindsey is able to get the same panel as before. 

 
     Received letter of temporary appointment of Officer Deiss from Chief Hill as well as a 
letter of resignation from Officer Herrick effective 8/31/15. 
 
 We will begin advertising for Lateral and Entry level as soon as we are online with 
Public Safety Testing. 

 
As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 5:33 

pm, second by Joe; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


